
From: Melissa Corbett
To: Michelle Cullum
Cc: Krista Storey; Lisa Wichser; Frank Poma
Subject: Request for continuance
Date: Tuesday, July 6, 2021 9:41:33 AM

Good Morning Michelle,

Please accept this as a formal request that the public hearing regarding a proposed amendment to
Article 4, Division 8 regarding mining standards scheduled for July 13, 2021 be continued to August 24,
2021.

During this timeframe, we intend to work with the Public Works Dept. to address some of the comments
brought up by the LPA.

Thank you very much for your help with this.

Respectfully,
Melissa

Melissa G. Corbett, P.E.
The MilCor Group, Inc.
Cell:772-215-2280
Office: 772-223-8850
Fax: 772-223-8851
​

10975 S.E. Federal Highway
Hobe Sound, Florida 33455

725 S.E. Port St. Lucie Boulevard, #104
Port St. Lucie, Florida 34984
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